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91 Redington Road

Hampstead

London

NW3 7RR

22/08/2017  17:33:052017/2971/P OBJ Vesna Eringer We object to the proposed plans as they will directly affect the privacy of our property. 

Bringing the balcony forward would mean our side window, patio and garden would be 

overlooked and therefore we would lose privacy. Also there is a tree that might be 

compromised with the extension. This tree provides our garden with considerable privacy. 

Should there be plans to remove or cut short this tree we should object.
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